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WHAT'S UP WITH
WOW TBAY?

WOW &
PRECIOUS
BUNDLES
PARTNERSHIP
with Knights of Columbus
Council 7332

The Bishop Norman Gallagher Council has for many years supported youth
organizations and events that promote a healthy and active lifestyle such as
cadets and basketball free throw competitions. When we saw the efforts of the
Walk or Wheel Thunder Bay initiative in encouraging youth to be more active on
their journey to and from school, and their partnership with Precious Bundles
who are helping to provide much needed winter clothing for the youth in need in
our community, we knew it was something we needed to support. Through a
special purchase from the Knights of Columbus Coats for Kids program, our
council is pleased to provide these new, 48 youth and teen size winter coats to
Precious Bundles in support of their efforts and their partnership with Walk or
Wheel Thunder Bay.
-Craig Murphy,  wearing two hats as both the Grand Knight for Council 7332
and the STSTB representative on the WOW TBay committee

JINGLE
BELL
WALK!
with  
St. Francis
Elementary School

A shout out to the St. Francis Lions who, in an effort to
raise awareness and funds for the Christmas Cheer
Campaign, ventured out to the community to spread
some holiday joy!

On December 8, students and staff began their “Jingle
Bell Walk” through the school track and made their
way through the neighbourhood - collecting money for
Christmas Cheer while caroling.

YOUR ACTIVE SCHOOL TRAVEL NEWSLETTER

WOW
HIGHLIGHT
OF THE
MONTH! 
Knights of Columbus
donates 48 winter new
jackets to Precious
Bundles!



HAPPY 
HOLIDAYS!

Best routes have been identified for St.
Francis, St. Martin, Bishop Gallagher, Bishop
E. Q. Jennings, Pope John Paul II,
Sherbrooke and Claude E. Garton
elementary schools!  

The new design looks sharp and we look
forward to getting the signs and routes out
to the participating school communities so
we can get more  students walking or
wheeling in 2022!

NEW WOW SIGNS
ARE HERE!

WINTER
WALK DAY
PLANNING IS
UNDERWAY! 
with  
your WOW TBay Co-leads

Thank you to the WOW community for all of their support throughout

this year! We look forward to continuing this great work in 2022!

QUESTIONS? CONTACT KELSEY@ECOSUPERIOR.ORG OR APRIL.HADLEY@TBDHU.COM




